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Subject: 2024 HOPWA Institute Registration is Now Open!

2024 HOPWA Institute Registration is Now Open!

We are excited to announce that the registration for the 2024 HOPWA Institute is now open!

An email including the link for the registration website was sent to the Authorizing Official provided 
in the most recently submitted HOPWA annual report for all grantees and eligible project sponsor 
agencies that receive over $250,000 per year. If you are a grantee or an eligible project sponsor 
agency and you have not received this email from hopwa2024@aeioonline.com, please contact 
your Office of HIV/AIDS Housing Desk Officer. 

Once you register, a link to book your lodging at the discounted rate will be included in your 
confirmation email. Please refer to the Revised Memo for Use of HOPWA Grant Funds for 
Participation in the 2024 HOPWA Institute for additional information on using HOPWA funds for 
travel. There are also Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) available on the 2024 HOPWA Institute 
website.

Registration for the in-person HOPWA Institute will close on August 21, 2024.

For project sponsors that receive under $250,000 per year, there will be a virtual component 
available. There will be a separate registration for this coming soon.

We look forward to your participation in the 2024 HOPWA Institute!

Housing is an effective structural intervention in ending the HIV epidemic in the United States.

Each year, HOPWA ensures housing stability for more than 100,000 American households that are 
low-income and living with HIV.

Want to know more about HOPWA? Go to 
https://www.hud.gov/program_offices/comm_planning/hopwa
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We hope that you will want to continue receiving information from HUD. 
We safeguard our lists and do not rent, sell, or permit the use of our lists by others, at any time, for 
any reason.
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If you wish to be added or removed from this mail list, please go here and follow the instructions to 
 either subscribe or unsubscribe.

https://www.hud.gov/subscribe/signup?listname=Housing%20Opportunities%20for%20Persons%20with%20AIDS%20Program&list=HOPWA-L

